
Lady Hawk Basketball Booster Meeting 

9/3/15 

*Did not get a list of all attendees 

 

We opened meeting with general introductions. 

Clay Caruthers, Treasurer presented year to date financials.   He explained each line 

item and updated expenditures from June 2015 through September 3, 2015 

Officers 

It was important to ensure we have updated officers in place for 2015/2016 season.  

The following were motioned, voted and approved: 

Brent Turner   President 

Mary Jo Flores  Vice President 

Clay Caruthers  Treasurer 

Kristen Wheeler  Secretary 

 

Sandy Walters with the help of Alex Flores will be Concession Coordinator 

 Clay summarized by laws and roles and responsibilities of Booster officers and 

members 

Homecoming Parade 

 It was agreed to keep it simple and similar to last year’s float.  The expectation is 

that the girls will be invited to help decorate Sunday, 9/13/15 (time TBD).  Coach 

Ingram will communicate to the team the time and details. 

o Due to Fall Ball beginning on 9/14/15 – the girls will participate in the 

parade, but will have to get to Grapevine for 7:45 p.m. game. 

 

Coach Ingram Update 

 Website for ordering basketball merchandise will be available by the end of 

September.  Instead of ordering bulk merchandise ahead of time, each family will 

have the opportunity to order Lady Hawk merchandise through the website.  

Coach will send out notification when available.   

 Noah – Coach discussed the advantage the girls will not have to improve their 

shot.  They now have a Noah account setup and can download and use the 

Noah app to monitor their progress. 

 Meet the Hawk will be 11/16/15.  Raising Canes will donate drinks for the event. 



 Dr. Pepper products remains as vendor of choice for concessions. 

 

Next Booster Meeting 

10/1/15 – Parent meeting first followed by Booster Club Meeting 

 

Open Discussion 

 Fund raising – It was encouraged to follow up with relatives, friends, and 

neighbors etc., who own businesses to ask for sponsorships. 

 It was recommended that members’ sign on to Kroger and have a percent of 

purchases go toward Lady Hawk BB.  Clay C is going to check/test for by next 

meeting to ensure that the proceeds go directly to club.  He will update us at 

October meeting. 

 

Meeting concluded 7:25 p.m. 


